
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'5/27/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 03916-2025] 

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 9:1 9 AM 
To: 'grantham@telimize.com' 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate E-filing (E-filing ID = 41195) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of DN 03897-2025 . If the document has been corrected, amended, or revised in 
any way, the letter must indicate same. As indicated, any comments added to the description as entered on the 
web filing form is not a part of the filing, therefore, may not be included in Commission's Case Management 
System. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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